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ARCH’19 - DEADLINE EXTENSION FOR ABSTRACT SUBMISSIOM 

Porto, October 2 – 4, 2019 

 

Upon several requests, the Deadline for Abstract Submission for ARCH 2019, the 9th 
International Conference on Arch Bridges, to be held at the Faculty of Engineering of 
the University of Porto, in Porto, Portugal, on October 2 to 4, 2019, has been extended 
until 23rd November 2018. 

Should you be interested in ARCH 2019, don’t miss this opportunity to present the 
results of your research or professional experience by submitting one or more abstracts 
to enrich the success of this conference focused on the main theme “Arch Bridges – 
Natural beauty for all time“. 

Submissions should be made online through the Easychair platform as described here. 
Further information about the conference is available at www.fe.up.pt/arch19. 

Looking forward to welcome you at Porto, Portugal, in October 2019 for the ARCH 
2019 conference, with a taste of Port Wine and Portuguese hospitality! 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, please accept our warmest regards. 

 

ARCH 2019 Secretariat 

Department of Civil Engineering 

Faculty of Engineering of University of Porto 

Rua Dr. Roberto Frias s/n. 

4200-465 Porto, Portugal 

Tel: +351 22 508 21 90, +351 22 041 3703 

Email: arch19@fe.up.pt   

Website: www.fe.up.pt/arch19 
 
 


